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Lipase Reference Range Change, Effective 1/25/10 

 
Effective 1/25/10, St. Luke’s Hospital laboratory will begin utilizing a new 

Lipase reagent for Lipase analysis.  The new reagent will produce more 

consistent results across a wider reporting range.  The accompanying 

reference range will change slightly.  

 

New Lipase Reference Range : 73 – 393 U/L 

Old Lipase Reference Range:    114 – 286 U/L 
 

 

If you have questions, please contact K. Baer, M.D. (218)249-5751, Chemistry 

Medical Director or Mike Miller, MT(ASCP) (218) 249-5207, Chemistry Technical 

Specialist. 
 

 

 

St. Luke’s Laboratory Services has recently developed a Web page which 

contains New Test Announcements.  
  

http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/ 
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